

OPEN FOR BUSINESS - The Gift Shop of the Hospital Auxiliary at Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital officially opened for business at its new location on Friday. Here Mrs. Doris Lane fills the shelves with gifts designed to make a stay in hospital brighter.

(Photo by Pam Buchanan)

Hospital gift shop moved

The Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital Auxiliary gift shop officially

opened Friday at its new location in the hospital.

The shop has been moved from the east end entrance to the main entrance of the building and is now located in the central traffic area of the hospital, where it will be able service visitors more readily.

soaps, children's play toys and games, along with other knick-knacks to make hospital stays a little more tolerable.

In a long range forecast Mr. Scott also hopes to see the chapel relocated and coffee shop put in its place.